
Camp  Resolute  Facilities
Reservations

Welcome to Camp Resolute.  Due to the
heavy use of our camps, it is vitally
important that all parties interested in
using the camping, event and meeting
facilities located at these sites reserve
space, in advance, with the Mayflower
Council. Increased use of both
reservation by Scouting and non-Scouting
groups means that, at certain times,
availability may be limited and/or some
weekends may not be available for unit
camping. To prevent finding yourself
without a place to camp, we recommend
making your site/cabin/lodge reservation
as in advance as possible. It is
imperative that units not ‘just show up’
at either reservation, no matter how
casual or informal the outing.

Online registration is ONLY for Scouting
America units. If you are not a Scouting
America unit and would like to reserve
one of our facilities, please contact
Cathy McDaniel at (508) 217-4611.

Make Reservations
Pricing
Camp Rules and Regulations
Camp Resolute Map
Request Refund

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/camp-resolute/facilities-reservations/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/camp-resolute/facilities-reservations/
https://campreservation.com/251/Home
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vRXZ15XLM47saHCm-zdNExOKbvAoVchmY6poj-4QA6SV_3EoaIHKF9aqHhoavqc1w/pubhtml?gid=219922881&single=true
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Mayflower-Council-Camp-Rules-and-Regulations-1.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Resolute-2.2019-Map.pdf
https://forms.gle/16eeXUvAEe41aiiB8


Recent
News

Service  Center
Closure  –  Nov
23/24 ,2017
November  22nd,
2017|

The Council Service
Centers  will  be
closed on Thursday,
November  23rd  and
Friday  November
24th  for  the
Thanksgiving
holiday.

Youth
Protection
Training Update
October 12th, 2017|

As of September 1,
2017,  Youth
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Protection Training
is required for all
adult  leaders  at
the  time  of
registration. Paper
applications  from
new leaders must be
accompanied  by  a
Youth  Protection
Training completion
certificate,  which
[...]

Taste  Of
Scouting
June 14th, 2017|

Registration Closes
at  7:00  pm  on
Thursday, June 15th
-  Sign  Up  Now!
Bring  your  family
and  come  get  a
Taste  of  Scouting
at  Camp  Resolute!
Experience all the
fun  that  Scouts
have like fishing,
[...]
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